
More surpising things happened 

this week in the alleys!  Check out 

both locations to see the additions. 

If you have a board to drop off, 

please contact Angela Smith at 

cic@centralhuron,com 

Lavis plans on doing the following work next week: 

 continue with the sanitary sewer installation on Princess Street West and Albert Street

 Once the sanitary is completed we will start the installation of watermain on Princess
Street West and Albert Street

 Line painting will be completed on the newly paved portion of Albert Street weather
permitting

Follow us on Facebook @CentralHuronInspired and 

@CentralHuronBIA  
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The Enbridge team 

plans to be done in 

the next two weeks.  

They have been a 

happy group to work 

with as indicated by 

smiles for the week-

ly photoshoot! 

Win Big!  The Royal Treatment 

starts June 11th.  Visit local 

stores to win! 

https://www.facebook.com/CentralHuronInspired
https://www.facebook.com/centralhuronbia/

